Young, Bernie C

From: Donna Chisholm <DCHIZ132@TAMPABAY.RR.COM >

Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 9:57 PM

To: Long, Janet C; Scott, Brian; Justice, Charlie; Eggers, Dave; Latvala, Christopher; Peters, Kathleen;
Robinson-Flowers, Rene

Subject: 13000 Park Blvd. zoning, FLU-23-03, ZON-23-03

CAUTION: T7his message has originated from outside of the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments
unless you are expecting the correspondence from the sender and know the content is safe.

Attachment available until Nov 18, 2023

Hello Commissioner’s. As you all know on October 31st at the BCC meeting this case will come before you again for the
third time. We are a passionate and caring people so our opposition to this rezoning is in no way meant to show
otherwise. The character of our rural Seminole oasis will forever be changed. | hope you all have walked the property
and make your Pinellas County residents your first priority. The company CASL is out of Sarasota County. Delane Ward
and | took a day recently to visit all of CASL’s current properties. ALL of them are in single family and multi family zoning
areas. Not R-E, residential estate properties. At the zoning meeting as a neighborhood we agreed that 3 single family
homes like Independence House in front of my home would be acceptable. He said no as it is not financially feasible. |
thought it’s about helping people not money. | have enclosed some pictures of the single and multi family homes and
surrounding areas CASL’s homes are in. We need to keep this area with the integrity like it has now and has been since
the early 1990’s. Commercial is not encroaching. The most recent build in this area is the Dr’s office in 1991. Please keep
our neighborhood the beautiful place it is.

Thank you, Donna Chisholm

7676 DelLong Way

Seminole 33776

727-515-7672



